
Bowl Game Trip 

Every three years, we take a group of  dancers and their families to Tampa, Florida for a week-long 
trip which ends with the dancers performing at a college football game. We plan to go back one year 
from this upcoming holiday season. We will be there over New Year's for the 2025-2026 Bowl Game 
trip. If  you have interest in this, keep reading!

Dancers in 2nd-12th grade (2025-2026 school year) are eligible for this trip.

Click here to read through the JFK informational packet. Please note that this packet is for the 
upcoming Bowl Game trip, not for the tour we will be on. I want to give you this packet of  information 
because it has everything you need to know. Please note that dates and prices could change (not by 
much though). After reading through the information carefully, let me know if  you have any questions. 
Here are some other important things to take note of:

Each dancer must have a chaperone who will look after them. We can have 1 chaperone looking after 
3 kids - not a problem! I am okay with very mature high schoolers being on their own without a 
chaperone; these dancers must be at least in 9th grade and have approval from Heather to travel 
without a chaperone.

Air fare is separate from the tour package price. 

Families are welcome! Rates are different for non-performers (see the attached document). Families 
that join in on the fun get all the same perks as the performers (including the tickets into the theme 
parks, the bus services to and from all events, the diner cruise, the awards banquet and dinner, etc. 
Almost everything is included in the package price. Families that come can choose to stay back from 
the dance practices to enjoy some pool and relaxation time :)

FUNDRAISING:

We plan to do a little fundraising over the next year. Each dancer will have an account set up through 
our booster club. All fundraising events are for the individual dancer. We won't set up accounts for 
other family members. If  a dancer earns more than what his/her trip costs, that money can be applied 
toward their chaperone/family members. We will do both individual fundraisers and group fundraisers. 
Dancers who attend group fundraisers will split the money between the dancers who are at that 
event. An email will be out soon regarding fundraising. 

What if  a dancer drops from the trip and has money in their fundraising account? The money they 
have earned would be split amongst the remaining dancers traveling on the trip.

HOW DO I SIGN UP?

You do not officially register with the JFK home office until summer of  next year. However, we want to 
know if  you plan to go. We will be using this form for communications from now on so we don't bug 
everyone else :) If  you want to go and/or want to start hearing about the fundraising opportunities, 

https://www.justforkix.com/danceclasses/public/upload/provider/forms/24-25_Dancers_Parents_Bowl_Game_Guide.pdf


then fill out this form. At this point, you do NOT need to tell which family members are going with your 
dancer. We just want to know the dancers who are interested.

**Filling out this form does not obligate you to go on the trip! Please fill it out if  you want to continue 
getting information.

CLICK HERE TO SIGN UP TO RECEIVE FUTURE INFORMATION

https://forms.gle/7Mk8ZsvcrCrPvsds8

